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Next Technical Meeting 

 

Date: Tuesday, February 12th 

Time: 6:00 p.m. (meal served at 5:30 p.m.) 

Place: Texas Tech University; Central Heating & Cooling Plant I, 

 Hartford & Main,  Training room #108 

Subject:    TBA  

Newly Elected 

Officers for 2012-2013 

 

Board of Directors 

 

Chairman   

Alex Hernandez – 742-2730  

Texas Tech University  

 

     Position One       Position Two 

Patrick Haden  742-3329 Dale Townsley  742-3329 

  Texas Tech University           Texas Tech University 

 

     Position Three       Position Four 

Manuel Granados 742-3329  George Crawford  742-3329 

  Texas Tech University            Texas Tech University 

T B A 

President   

Jubal Mann  775-3580  

LP&L  

 

     Vice President            Secretary 

Jeff Valimont  742-3329 John Ducatt  742-3329 

  Texas Tech University Texas Tech University 

 

     Treasurer       Newsletter / Website 

Pete Tarlton  773-7483 Carolyn Wooten  742-3329 

      TTU Retired   Paul Robinson  742-3329 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

Check us out on 

the Web! 

www.wtbsa.org 



WTBSA 2013 

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

  Please help us continue our mission to promote boiler safety and 

provide a medium for the free exchange of information in our field. 

  Your membership dues help cover costs of quarterly technical 

meetings, newsletters, sponsored trips to boiler facilities, as well as 

our annual scholarship program and golf tournament. 

  Thank you for your support. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Company Name: 

Contact:  

    Title: 

    Address: 

    City:                                State:                     Zip Code: 

  

  

2013  ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES Amount Due:  $100 

  

 Please make check payable to:  WTBSA 

 P.O. Box 43165 

 Lubbock, TX  79409-3165 

  

WTBSA Tax ID 75-2449395 

  

Note:  From our accountant – Contributions made to WTBSA are not deductible by the 

contributor.  However, dues paid to WTBSA are deductible. 

   

Alex Hernandez 

BOD Chairman 

742-2730  



January   May   September 

  1st   Membership Drive   10th  Scholarship Forms Due 

    14th   Quarterly Meeting      

             (Non-Technical) 

February   June   October 

  12th   Quarterly Meeting    7th  Scholarship Dinner            11th   Boiler School or Trip 

    (Tech-Subject to follow)    8th   Golf Tournament            17th   Pumpkin Trail 

                31st   Newsletter 

 

March   July   November 

  20th   Board Meeting    31st   Newsletter               12th  Quarterly Meeting 

          (if needed)                     (Non-Tech / Elections) 

 

April   August   December 

  11th  Scholarship Fundraiser  13th  Quarterly Meeting             31st   Membership Mailer 

  30th  Newsletter    (Tech– Subject to follow) 
 

 
 

 

Scholarship  Recipients Tour of Antelope Station 

Golf   Tournament   Pumpkin Trail 



Endnotes 

MEMBERSHIP 

Individual Membership 

 Owner/User………….Free 

Associate Membership 

 Owner/User…………Free** 

Company Membership 

 Owner/User…………$100 annual 

Corporate Sponsorship 

 Vendor/Supplier……$100 annual 

**  Free with sponsorship of a Corporate 

 or Company Membership 

Board of Directors 

 
Chairman 

Alex Hernandez 

Position One 

Patrick Haden 

Position Three 

Manuel Granados 

Position Two 

Dale Townsley 

Position Four 

George Crawford 

Committees 

Newsletter 

Carolyn Wooten 

Programs 

Committee Based 

Web Master / Facebook 

Paul Robinson 

Officers 

 
President 

Jubal Mann  775-3580                 

LP&L 

Vice-President 

Jeff Valimont  742-3329                

Texas Tech University 

Secretary 

John Ducatt  742-3329                

Texas Tech University 

Treasurer 

Pete Tarlton   806-773-7483  

Texas Tech University-Retired 

The Steamer is distributed free of 

charge to any interested member or 

non-member.  A subscription can be 

obtained by submitting a written 

request to WTBSA, PO Box 12061, 

Lubbock, Texas  79452 or e-mail 

george.crawford@ttu.edu. 

Information and recommendations 

promoted by the Association are intended to 

be based on widely accepted and adopted 

standards although the Association makes 

no guarantee to, and assumes no 

responsibility for the correctness, 

sufficiency or completeness of any 

information or recommendations. 

The West Texas Boiler Safety 

Association is a non-profit 

organization that welcomes any 

suggestions and encourages 

participation from all interested 

individuals and organizations. 

Est. 1989

wtbsa
c West Texas Boiler Safety Association 

 C/O George Crawford 

Box 43165 

Lubbock, TX  79409-3165 


